

This year we have five positions open for election, and we need you, our Pilot PTO membership, to help fill each of them so that we can continue our mission to help bridge communication between the Pomona Elementary faculty, students, and families.

Available Positions:

President (2 Year Term)
Vice President (2 Year Term)
Recording Secretary (2 Year Term)
Treasurer (2 Year Term)
Communications Secretary (2 Year Term)

How it works:

- If you are interested in a position please fill out the form on this flyer and return it to Pomona Elementary c/o 2017 Nominating Committee.
- The Nominating Committee will review the forms and put a slate of officers together to be voted on at the Pilot PTO membership meeting October 10, 2017.
- Nominations can also be taken from the floor at the meeting. However, we
 encourage anyone that is interested to complete the nomination form ahead
 of time.
- In order to be eligible for nomination you:
 - a. Must have a student enrolled at Pomona Elementary for the duration of your PTO term.
 - b. Must have completed a Safe Schools background check through Alvin ISD.
 - c. Be able to attend PTO Board meetings.

Any questions regarding the nomination process can be directed to PiratePTO@pirateportal.org.

Name:	
Signature:	
Child(s) Name:	_ Teacher/Grade:
Desired PTO Position:	
Phone Number:	Email: